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Subject Email Response: PMR Secretariat on PD-Forum  

Participation in Market Readiness Activities 
 

From: Martina Bosi, World Bank 

Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 5:41 AM 

To: Ingo Puhl, Gareth Phillips 

Subject: Re: PD Forum Participation in Market Readiness Activities 
  

Dear Gareth and Ingo: 
 
On behalf of the PMR Secretariat, thank you for your letter and for your - and the PD Forum`s- interest in 
the activities of the Partnership for Market Readiness. 
 
Recognising the experience and expertise that has been gained in the private sector in market 
mechanisms, the PMR Participants are interested in engaging with the private sector.  The Participants 
(Partnership Assembly (PA)) actually discussed at its last meeting in Istanbul in October the modality for 
observer engagement in the PMR, including the business community.  The Chair`s summary - which is 
available on our website (www.wbcarbonfinance.org/pmr) reports the conclusion from that discussion.  I 
copy here the relevant text:   

b. Business Community: The PMR Secretariat proposed three avenues for engagement with 
the business community: participation in PMR workshops, distribution of a PA Meeting Briefing 
and participation in an annual round table dialogue with business community stakeholders. As an 
initial step, the PMR Secretariat will assemble a network of business community contacts and 
welcomes suggestions from PMR Participants on whom should be included in such a network. 
This network will serve as the distribution list for the PA Meeting Briefings and could also be a 
starting point for invitations to the PMR dialogue or workshops.  

 
In line with this decision, we will include Ingo in our distribution list to receive Meeting briefings from 
meetings of the PA and note the PD Forum`s interest to participate in PMR dialogues or workshops as 
appropriate.  
Thanks again for reaching out to the PMR. 
 
Wishing you all the best for the Holiday Season to you and the members of the PF Forum 
 
Happy New Year, 
 
Martina Bosi 
(on behalf of the PMR Secretariat) 
___________________ 
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